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Gas Charging Discussion 13 - Draft

Discussion on the impacts of Existing Contracts on Transmission Services Reference Prices

* As highlighted over recent NTSCMFs, National Grid propose to issue a Charging Discussion Document

on which the purpose is to gather views on several key areas of Gas Transportation Charging

 The ongoing impacts and influence of Existing Contracts in the Transmission Services Entry charges

* Options to review overall Transmission Services Entry charges considering the decision not to implement
UNCO0790 and expectation to review further the impact of Existing Contracts.

* Whilst focused on Transmission Services Entry charging, this paper also invites comments on some broader

perspectives and whether further review would be beneficial under a separate discussion topic (e.g.
reviewing the split between Entry and Exit charging).

* This document is a draft, for discussion only and an opportunity to provide some comments to help
refine, and we are looking to issue in February 2023

 We are looking for Stakeholder input in shaping and refining the options considered

* Views on this draft will be captured and incorporated into the final document to help ensure:
* The Discussion Document can serve as the basis to discuss further and develop potential changes
* The options progressed further the Relevant Objectives

* Any proposed modification is compliant with all relevant codes and UK Law
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